January 21, 2020

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

A regular meeting of the Washington State Convention Center Public Facilities District
Board of Directors will be held at 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 28, 2020. The
meeting will take place in room 303 of the Convention Center, 705 Pike Street, Seattle.

If you have any questions regarding the Board meeting, please call (206) 694-5000.
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Torrie Starkweather
Executive Assistant to the President
Washington State Convention Center




